
CORRIGENDUM TO TENDER NOTICE 

This is with reference to the Tender Notice published under Sl. No. 65 (e-tender) on the 

OMFED website for the Packaging and Distribution of Packaged Drinking Water for the 

supply of OMFED-branded packaged drinking water. 

The last date for submission of the tender, previously scheduled for 11.04.2025, has 

now been extended up to 16.04.2025. Tender documents can be submitted through offline 

mode. All other terms and conditions mentioned in the original tender notice remain 

unchanged. 

The Technical Bid will be opened at 04:00 PM on 16.04.2025 at the OMFED 

Corporate Office in the presence of interested bidders, following the QCBS system. 

OMFED Management reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids or any part thereof 

without assigning any reason. 

                                                                                               Sd/- 

Managing Director 

OMFED 

 


